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October 4, 2021

Mr. Mark Finigan, Assistant City Manager
City of Key West

1300 White Street

Key West, Florida 33040

Dear Mark:
Our firm, Keefe McCullough, entered into an agreement with the City of Key West dated July 6, 2018
for the provision of annual auditing services. The agreement provided for a base term of three fiscal

years with an option to extend the agreement for two additional years.

Our firm values the relationship we have established with the City of Key West. We have the
availability to perform the services for the fiscal years ending September 30, 2021 and 2022.

We respectfully request that the City exercise their option to retain our services on the same terms
and conditions provided for in the original contract dated July 6, 2018.

It is our pleasure to serve as independent auditors for the City of Key West.

Regards,

KEEFE McCULLOUGH

spael J. Gomez, C.P.A.
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